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 Hethersett Woodside 
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16th November 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As Hethersett Woodside develops, we need to explore the options of children 

having the chance to shine. We’ve been evaluating what has come before, 

thinking about our current situation and looking to the future to plan a progressive 

range of activities that gives our children an opportunity to showcase themselves 

each year.  

At our last Community Forum, we put forward a draft plan which was welcomed by 

those in attendance. Therefore, I would like to trial the following structure this year: 

Nursery: A Christmas Nativity performed in Nursery 

Reception: A Christmas Nativity performed in School Hall 

Year 1: A Christmas Nativity performed in the School Hall 

Year 2: Carols Around the Tree in the School Hall 

Year 3: Carols to the Community: A Christmas Carol Concert for the Residents of 

Hethersett Hall Care Home 

Year 4: A charity event based within School in the Spring Term 

Year 5: Enterprise Project at the Village Hall in the Summer Term 

Year 6: Pantomime at the end of the Summer Term (2022/23) 

For each of these events, more details will follow from the specific year group staff.  

Unfortunately, following advice from Public Health England and Norfolk County 

Council, we have decided not to invite parents and guardians into school to see our 

Christmas based events for Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 this year. 

However, we are working behind the scenes to look at different options of how we 

can record these and allow you to view them online.  
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Please do bear in mind that we will be working to the photo consent forms that you 

have already submitted to the Office. Children without photo consent will still take 

part in the events but will not feature on any recording.  

Please feel free to make contact with me if you have any questions. Feedback from 

each of the events will be greatly appreciated to evaluate what we offer.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Sam Carter 

Deputy Headteacher 
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